Sasha Linker

From: Lori Mather <matherlori@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, October 28, 2021 8:42 AM
To: CommAsst

Subject: FPPC Case No. 2020 - 00416

EXTERNAL EMAIL

Dear FPPC Assistant:

| am writing concerning FPPC Case No. 2020-00416.( Charles Grace (“Grace”) provides general manager services for the
San Simeon Community Services District (“District”), pursuant to a professional services contract between the District
and Grace Environmental Services, LLC., a business entity in which Grace is the sole manager.)

| agree with the FPPC Enforcement Division's finding that "there is no evidence that the public was harmed by Mr.
Grace’s action."

| personally believe that Charles Grace of GES has benefited the community, never done the community any harm, and
acted in San Simeon's best interests.

| am not a San Simeon resident. | am the Morro Bay-based video producer hired to attend, videotape and archive the
monthly San Simeon Community Service District Board meetings for the last 24 years. In my opinion, Grace has been an
excellent steward for the SSCSD and operates a well-run ship.

Thank you for the opportunity to express my opinion.

Lori Mather

Lori Mather Video Services

matherlori@gmail.com
805-305-1126




